
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Athletes, 
 
I would like to welcome all of you to the start of a new school year and fall athletic 
season. This is always a very exciting time of the year. 
 
This year I will be hosting three separate mandatory meetings, one at the start of each 
season. The purpose of these meetings is twofold: 1. To make sure everyone receives 
the same message/info about our Athletic Program. 2. At the conclusion of these 
meetings each sport holds their own pre-season meeting. 
 
The fall meeting date this year is Tuesday, August 18, 2009. We will begin at 7:00 pm 
in the Main Gym. Following my meeting we will break out into your students’ individual 
sport. This is an important meeting where the coach will be able to go over expectations 
and other important information in regards to the season. 
 
For parents, especially freshman and new students, who would like to hear more about 
our Athletic Code and eligibility, or just to ask any questions relating to athletics, I will 
make myself available at 6:00 pm on the evening of Wednesday, August 26, 2009. This 
is also the night of our Open House which begins at 7:00 pm. This meeting will be held 
in the Auditorium. 
 
I look forward to meeting you and seeing you at the contests.  Go Mustangs!  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Perry Wilhelm 
Athletic Director 
 


